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         ARM Mission Base Camp Luz da Vida. The Sanabani River continues to rise, it is estimated that we will have a major flood of the river this year. 

 
‘How beautiful upon 
the mountains are the 
feet of him that 
bringeth good 
tidings…”Isaiah52:7 

 
 

    
 

Dear church,  
We had a wonderful Mother’s Day event at Camp Light of light. 

14 women accepting Jesus as their Savior! 

“God's word continues to bring light and hope to afflicted hearts”. 
Commented Mary, one of the mothers who suffers with one of her sons 
who is a drug user. Unfortunately, one of the main problems that has 
affected families in the Amazon Rivers is the use and sale of illicit drugs. 
After Bible study, praise and a testimony, 14 women accepting Jesus Christ 
as their Savior. Praise the Lord!  
 

 
Most of the women who received Jesus are from the Community São Sebastião of Itapani 
River. 

 

   

 

 



 
 
Below Mikaele(on the right) and 
Markele(on the left).Markele is the 
tallest, she was having constant fainting 
problems ad her mother brought the test 
results to Todd, who asked for help from 
Melissa Stevens, she is a nurse 
practitioner from Meadow Grove Baptist 
Church, and found that the child Markele 
was dehydrated. She is much better 
now. 

  
       
 
 We finished the construction of the retaining 
wall

 

House-to-house visits, Bible studies and outreach at villages and Camp 

Luz da Vida. (Below Ituã community).Almost every day we receive 

riverside people at the missionary base, we have Bible studies, clinical 

care, psychological help, social help, family guidance. We are with 

families whose children have drug problems, alcohol and illnesses.            

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                     
                                                  

                                                   Upcoming Event 

                                  

At the end of June, we will have our VBS in the jungle, literally, lol.  We 

ask that you all pray for this event. It will be at Camp Luz da Vida, we will 

pick up each child in their villages by boat. So, if you would like to help 

with this program, send your donation to the address below. We are looking 

forward to a great week. Thank you all so much!        

                  Our Goal is $1500 For VBS EVENT 

 
The Gospel, the Good News is being spreading in the Amazon River. Thanks for your help, prayers and 

support. You all are part of the advancement of the Kingdom of God. Many things happened to stop the go and 

preach the gospel. But Our Heavenly Father, who called us and is in charge of this mission, IS GREATER!  

 

Donations Mailed To 

AMAZON RIVER MISSIONS 

1649 Old Fannin Rd. 

Flowood, MS 39232     

Pastor Todd Moore 601-383-3457    

Chairman Richard Sparks 601-259-4527 (Rock Hill Baptist Church) 

Email:  todd.moore2011@gmail.com 

Website: amazonrivermissions.org 

 

mailto:todd.moore2011@gmail.com
http://amazonrivermissions.org/

